ITEM 3
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 58
COUNCIL MEETING Sept. 15/75

Re: BURNABY MOUNTAIN GOLF COURSE SPECIAL BOOKING PRIVILEGES

On June 16, 1975, Council inquired about the scheduling procedures that are in effect at the Municipal Golf Course. It was noted that this has been the subject of complaints and that it was likely that complaints will continue, particularly with respect to playing times on weekends. Following is a report from the Parks and Recreation Administrator on this subject.

This is for the information of Council.

* * * * * * * * * * *

TO:

MUNICIPAL MANAGER

September 9,1975

FROM:

PARKS AND RECREATION ADMINISTRATOR

RE:

BURNABY MOUNTAIN GOLF COURSE SPECIAL BOOKING PRIVILEGES

On May 7, 1975 the Parks and Recreation Commission granted the Burnaby Mountain Men's Golf Club the privilege of a block of tee-off times for club members between the hours of 7:30 and 8:30 A.M. on Saturdays and Sundays. Since that time, we have had numerous complaints from members of the golf-playing public. A report from the Golf Professional showed that the times allocated to the Club were not being used to capacity by the members, and at the same time the public was being denied the use of the course even though tee-off times were open.

After further consideration of this matter at its meeting of September 3, 1975, the Commission directed that the privilege afforded the Burnaby Mountain Men's Golf Club should be discontinued as of September 27, 1975.

This report is for the information of Council.

DENNIS GAUNT ADMINISTRATOR